









October 12, 2021

Dear Neil,

On behalf of the Willoughby Western Lake County Chamber of Commerce, Mentor Chamber of Commerce, Eastern Lake County Chamber of Commerce and the AWT, I thank you for your sponsorship for the 9th annual "Think Manufacturing" Student Expo at Mentor High School. Your sponsorship provided you the opportunity to promote your company to 400 students and support the efforts of the Lake County Chambers of Commerce and the AWT. Promotions included your logo on the "Think Manufacturing" Student Expo website, in the Expo program and on the Paradigm TVs and Expo banner.

Your sponsorship enables us to host the "Think Manufacturing" Student Expo which helps connect manufacturers with high school students interested in careers in manufacturing here in Lake County. Our goal is to encourage more young people to pursue careers in manufacturing to help our Lake County manufacturers remain sustainable and continue to grow. It also enables the Lake County Chambers of Commerce and the AWT to support workforce development for the largest sector of business in Lake County, manufacturing.

Again, thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Karen W. Tercek, President/CEO

Une W. Tuces

Willoughby Western Lake County Chamber of Commerce